
30 November, 2016

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing in regards to the work of Mariana Radulova. We worked with Mariana throughout 
2014 during the adoption of our daughter from Sofia, Bulgaria. We have continued to be in 
contact with Mariana as friends. 

I can tell you with confidence that the work Mariana does is fast and efficient. She makes herself 
available as much as possible to aid in any questions that arise during the adoption process. 
She goes above and beyond for families in country to make sure they are comfortable and well 
taken care of. 

As we were in country in 2014 she, unfortunately, had her very sick father pass away. During 
this time we were picking up our daughter. Despite this, she made sure someone was there to 
take care of us and she was still able to help us throughout our 12 day stay. We admired her 
very much for her strength and dedication to us during a very difficult time in her life. This shows 
her character and integrity. It also shows how very much she cares about getting children home 
to their new families. 

If I had the choice of working with Mariana to adopt a child I would most definitely use her 
foundation to assist  my family. We are more than happy to recommend Mariana to anyone that 
is interested in talking to us. 

Most sincerely,

Angela Hess 
Angela Hess


